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An SAS unit codenamed Zero 22, operating covertly in the war-torn badlands of northern Syria, is ambushed and massacred
by a small army of mercenaries dressed like Hell's Angels Danny Black survives the massacre and back in London learns
that his unit was betrayed by a mole feeding high-level military intelligence to the Russians. Like any SAS man worthy
of the name, his first thought is to avenge the men who lost their lives on the Zero 22 op. He has no hesitation in
accepting the mission to assassinate the man responsible for the death of his mates. Danny finds himself operating with
an MI6 officer and together they embark on a high-risk, deniable mission that will require all Danny's Regiment. As the
mission unfolds, however, Danny learns that darker forces are at play. He realises that what started out as a simple
act of revenge is just single play in a conspiracy that will take him across continents and pit him against the
insidious machinations of the most powerful men in the world.Since Darwin's day, we've been told that sexual monogamy
comes naturally to our species. Mainstream science—as well as religious and cultural institutions—has maintained that
men and women evolved in families in which a man's possessions and protection were exchanged for a woman's fertility
and fidelity. But this narrative is collapsing. Fewer and fewer couples are getting married, and divorce rates keep
climbing as adultery and flagging libido drag down even seemingly solid marriages. How can reality be reconciled with
the accepted narrative? It can't be, according to renegade thinkers Christopher Ryan and Cacilda Jethå. While debunking
almost everything we "know" about sex, they offer a bold alternative explanation in this provocative and brilliant
book. Ryan and Jethå's central contention is that human beings evolved in egalitarian groups that shared food, child
care, and, often, sexual partners. Weaving together convergent, frequently overlooked evidence from anthropology,
archaeology, primatology, anatomy, and psychosexuality, the authors show how far from human nature monogamy really is.
Human beings everywhere and in every era have confronted the same familiar, intimate situations in surprisingly
different ways. The authors expose the ancient roots of human sexuality while pointing toward a more optimistic future
illuminated by our innate capacities for love, cooperation, and generosity. With intelligence, humor, and wonder, Ryan
and Jethå show how our promiscuous past haunts our struggles over monogamy, sexual orientation, and family dynamics.
They explore why long-term fidelity can be so difficult for so many; why sexual passion tends to fade even as love
deepens; why many middle-aged men risk everything for transient affairs with younger women; why homosexuality persists
in the face of standard evolutionary logic; and what the human body reveals about the prehistoric origins of modern
sexuality. In the tradition of the best historical and scientific writing, Sex at Dawn unapologetically upends
unwarranted assumptions and unfounded conclusions while offering a revolutionary understanding of why we live and love
as we do.The New York Times bestselling coauthor of Sex at Dawn explores the ways in which “progress” has perverted the
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way we live—how we eat, learn, feel, mate, parent, communicate, work, and die—in this “engaging, extensively
documented, well-organized, and thought-provoking” (Booklist) book. Most of us have instinctive evidence the world is
ending—balmy December days, face-to-face conversation replaced with heads-to-screens zomboidism, a world at constant
war, a political system in disarray. We hear some myths and lies so frequently that they feel like truths: Civilization
is humankind’s greatest accomplishment. Progress is undeniable. Count your blessings. You’re lucky to be alive here and
now. Well, maybe we are and maybe we aren’t. Civilized to Death counters the idea that progress is inherently good,
arguing that the “progress” defining our age is analogous to an advancing disease. Prehistoric life, of course, was not
without serious dangers and disadvantages. Many babies died in infancy. A broken bone, infected wound, snakebite, or
difficult pregnancy could be life-threatening. But ultimately, Christopher Ryan questions, were these pre-civilized
dangers more murderous than modern scourges, such as car accidents, cancers, cardiovascular disease, and a
technologically prolonged dying process? Civilized to Death “will make you see our so-called progress in a whole new
light” (Book Riot) and adds to the timely conversation that “the way we have been living is no longer sustainable, at
least as long as we want to the earth to outlive us” (Psychology Today). Ryan makes the claim that we should start
looking backwards to find our way into a better future.The fourth book in Chris Ryan's Extreme series. The Chris Ryan
Extreme books take you even further into the heart of the mission with more extreme action, more extreme language and
more extreme pace. Like Call of Duty or Medal of Honour you'll feel part of the team. Chris Ryan Extreme: Silent Kill
has previously been published as four separate shorter missions. Now in one book to keep you at the heart of the
action. Northern Ireland, 1993. For high-flying MI5 officer Avery Chance the real war has only just begun. When Chance
is abducted by the IRA's notorious Nutting Squad, her hopes lie in the hands of a young SAS recruit who must risk
everything to bring her home. Twenty years after his act of self-sacrifice in Belfast ex-SAS legend John Bald is a
scarred shadow of his former self. But when a face from the past appears and rescues him from deep trouble, Bald is
offered one last shot at redemption. His target is Kurt Pretorius, a ruthless mercenary operating deep in the wilds of
war-ravaged Somali. In a world where rogue mercenaries operate beyond the reach of the law, Kurt Pretorius has
transformed himself into a god. It is up to Bald to stop Pretorius before he turns Somalia into a terrorist haven. But
Bald quickly finds himself sucked into a twisted game of survival, where the stakes could not be higher - and the price
of failure is his life With time running out, Bald must kill Pretorius before he brings down everyone around him. It's
a mission Bald was born to do. Because sometimes, the only way to beat your deadliest enemyis to be like your deadliest
enemy.The Kremlin does not forget. Six years ago, high-ranking Russian foreign intelligence officer Nikolai Volkov fled
the country, accused of selling state secrets to MI6. Defecting to the UK, Volkov went into hiding. The Kremlin does
not forgive. Nine weeks ago, Volkov was found slumped on a park bench in Swindon, poisoned with a lethal nerve agent the victim of a botched assassination attempt. The Kremlin will always find you. Now Volkov is missing, kidnapped from
a remote safe house by a Russian snatch squad. With nowhere to run, Volkov faces the ultimate choice: work with his
sworn enemies, or face the wrath of the motherland Meanwhile, ex-Regiment heroes Porter and Bald are drafted in by MI6
for a highly-sensitive mission. Their target: Derek Lansbury, an eccentric British populist and suspected Moscow agent.
Six believes that Lansbury is planning something big ahead of a secretive far-right gathering - and they want Bald and
Porter to help bring him down. Going undercover as bodyguards, they must infiltrate Lansbury's inner circle, win his
trust and gather vital evidence. But as they get closer to the truth, Bald and Porter find themselves caught up in a
terrifying conspiracy: one that threatens to bring down the established order of the West. And only Porter and Bald,
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two battle-hardened Blades, stand between survival and global chaosTo murder an SAS man is no easy task. So when three
former Regiment guys turn up dead, brutally butchered in different corners of the globe, the hunt is on for a pro. But
sometimes it takes a killer to catch a killer. Enter Danny Black. When the Regiment legend learns that his prime
suspect is a top MI6 agent, highly trained in the SAS's dark arts and currently operating deep under cover, he knows
that this will be no ordinary mission. It will be a black op of the highest secrecy and utmost urgency. A black op
Hereford will only entrust to Danny. With the help of the target's impressive female MI6 handler, and accompanied by a
grizzled bunch of former special forces operatives, the trail will take him across the world: from Hereford to London
to the Brecon Beacons, and from the bright lights of Beirut to the badlands of the Syrian desert. But there is more to
this mission than Danny can ever know, and in the secret world, sometimes your deadliest enemy is much, much closer to
home. In the secret world, the hunter can quickly become the hunted. As the tracer rounds fly and the body count rises,
could it be that Danny Black has finally met his match?'The action comes bullet-fast and Ryan's experience of covert
operations flash through the high-speed story like tracer rounds.' The Sun The fifth book in the Danny Black series. On
the border of the United States and Mexico, a war is raging that can never be won by conventional means. The drug
cartels are rampant. Their victims number in the tens of thousands. Men, women and children are butchered in the most
obscene ways imaginable. Of all the cartels, the most violent is Los Zetas. Originally made up of former Mexican
special forces turned bad, they are perhaps the most ruthless and highly trained criminals in the world. Which is why
only the most ruthless and highly trained operatives can ever hope to be a match for them. Enter the Regiment. When the
CIA reaches out to the British military for help, SAS legend Danny Black and his team are despatched to give the Zetas
a taste of their own medicine. Working deniably and under the radar, their mission is to sow death and mayhem among the
cartel, and to coax out from hiding their elusive leader, the iconic Z1. But as Danny is about to find out, the arm of
the cartel is long, their sickening strategies underhand and brutal. And in the dog eat dog world of this clandestine,
bloodthirsty war, nothing is ever quite as it seems. It will take all the SAS team's skill to break through to the
heart of the cartel. And even that might not be enoughIf you love the Strikeback series, pre-order the thrilling new
book, Red Strike, now. Coming February 2019. Held up by rebel forces in a brutal siege, John Porter is tested to the
limit in the African jungle. Strikeback hero John Porter is sent on a mission with Regimental scallywag John Bald.
Where Porter plays it by the book, Bald will always want to break the rules. They are sent to Sierra Leone to extract
Ronald Soames, a former CO of the Regiment and now right-hand man to the President. But when Porter and Bald arrive the
Englishman has disappeared, leaving a trail of destruction in his wake. Rebels are threatening to take over the country
and its diamond mines - and to massacre all foreigners. Porter and Bald find themselves fighting shoulder to shoulder
with the Regiment psychopath who is already embedded in the country. But it soon becomes clear that the Firm has lied
to them about the true nature of the mission. What seems at first to be a battle to control Sierra Leone's diamond
mines will turn out to about a much greater evil - and with a trail that leads back to both Westminster and the
Kremlin.The third book in the Chris Ryan Extreme series. Disavowed. No one can escape their past forever. Ex-SAS
operator John Bald knows that better than most. So when the Firm corners Bald in Kazakhstan with a promise to wipe the
slate clean, he reluctantly agrees to return to the frontline. His mission: hunt down a fugitive Russian oligarch
suspected of murdering a beautiful young Westminster aide. Viktor Klich knows too much. Now Bald must catch Klich before the Russian security services get to him first. Desperate. But what begins as a simple snatch-and-grab soon
descends into a brutal fight for survival as Bald pursues Klich from the violent streets of Caracas to the brash
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glamour of Dubai, leaving a trail of blood and bullets in his wake. As he closes in on his quarry Bald finds his
loyalties called into question. And when the mission goes wrong, he's accused of being complicit in a dangerous deceit.
Deadly. Now Bald is a wanted man. Only one person can help him: Viktor Klich, the oligarch he was ordered to kill. In a
world where nothing is as it seems, Bald will have to call on all his skills to stay alive, protect his former enemy and uncover a dark secret that goes right to the heart of the establishment The Chris Ryan Extreme books take you even
further into the heart of the mission with more extreme action, more extreme language and more extreme pace. Like Call
of Duty or Medal of Honour you'll feel part of the team. Chris Ryan Extreme: Most Wanted has previously been published
as four separate shorter missions. Now in one ebook to keep you at the centre of the action.From the author of the
bestselling Danny Black series and the hit TV show Strikeback. The guys in the Regiment know they face their fiercest
enemies when they fight the Taliban. No-one is tougher, more deadly - or more cunning. And if they enter the Taliban's
kill zone, they know just what to expect When three deadly Stinger missiles go missing in Helmand Province, the
Regiment is tasked to retrieve the weapons at all costs. SAS legend Jack Harker has a mission to lead an eight-man team
into a suspected Taliban facility. He's suspicious about what the aims of the mission really are - and it's about to
get noisy. Meanwhile, in Belfast, Siobhan Byrne, a highly trained surveillance operative, is infiltrating the drug crew
of a former IRA commander. But are her motives professional or personal? Even she doesn't know any more. Neither Jack
nor Siobhan can guess just how closely linked their operations are about to become, or just what's at stake. But as the
President of the United States makes plans to visit the UK, a devastating plot unfolds.The third book in the hugely
popular Danny Black series by the creator of the hit TV show Strikeback. On the Syria/Iraq border a British hostage is
beheaded by IS terrorists. The executioner is a young British extremist. A masked figure watches him. This mysterious
person is treated with a mixture of respect and terror. They call him the Caliph. In Nigeria the British High
Commisioner and his young aide are kidnapped. A four-person SAS team, including Regiment hero Danny Black, is deployed
to find him. The team find devastation in Nigeria, and when they discover prisoners infected with the plague they
realise they have uncovered a combined Boko Haram/IS plot to unleash a bio-terror attack upon the world. The team must
stop the terrorists and identify the Caliph before the deadly disease threatens those much closer to home.From the
bestselling author of STRIKE BACK, Chris Ryan returns with a new action-packed series. Tough enough? Smart enough? Max
will require all his skills just to stay alive as a Special Forces Cadet . . .Forged to fight guerrillas in the
sweltering jungles of Malaya. Tasked with storming mountain strongholds in the desert. Trained to hunt down the world's
most wanted terrorists. This is the extraordinary story of 22 SAS. The history of the modern SAS is one of the great
successes of post-war Britain. Since it was revived in 1950 to combat Communist insurgents, the Regiment has gone from
strength to strength, fighting covert wars in Oman, Borneo, Northern Ireland, the Falklands, the Persian Gulf and
beyond. In the process, it has become one of the most indispensable, and at times controversial, units in the British
army Today, the SAS is regarded as the world's leading Special Forces unit, renowned for its demanding Selection course
and its relentless ability to adapt to the changing nature of warfare. More than anything else, however, it is the
determination and ingenuity of the SAS soldiers that has made the Regiment what it is today. Drawing on his extensive
network of contacts and his own experiences, Chris Ryan tells the story of the men on the ground. From the earliest
patrols in the Malayan jungle, through to the storming of the Iranian Embassy, the daring raids behind enemy lines in
the Gulf War, and up-to-minute missions to capture or kill notorious terrorists - this is the gripping, no-holds-barred
account of Regiment operations. Above all, it is a story of elite soldiers fighting, and triumphing, against seemingly
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impossible odds.Ricky is a street kid – sharp, quick and usually up to no good. When he tries to steal from the wrong
people, he is saved by a mysterious man called Felix who makes Ricky a compelling offer: a flat and a hundred pounds a
week. All he has to do is take lessons from Felix. Soon Ricky finds himself learning about surveillance techniques, how
to make himself invisible in a crowd and hand to hand combat. But what is this all for? Ricky has no idea until he’s
given his first mission and finds his whole world turned upside down.Ben gets the chance for a trip of a lifetime when
his mum is invited to attend a big conference in Australia. In the midst of a drought, it's hot. And it's dry. Drier
than it's been for years. And it only takes a spark to set off a fire As world leaders gather and a student demo
gathers pace, a small flame takes hold - and suddenly an unquenchable fire bursts into life and an inferno of flames up
to l00 metres high tear through the streets, threatening homes and lives. And in the smoke and confusion, an important
general is kidnapped! Ben - just learning to fly - finds himself at the controls of a microlite and on the trail of the
kidnappersThe second book in the hugely popular Danny Black series by the creator of the hit TV show Strikeback. Their
operations are deniable. Their skill is deadly. SAS hero Danny Black is recruited to an assassination squad directed to
hunt down and kill terrorist cells in a gripping thriller from the man who knows what it's like at the front line. The
suicide bomb strikes central London. The trail leads first to a hate cleric in a North London mosque, and his
connections to a devout Saudi prince with a taste for hookers, drugs and booze. But it's only when Danny tracks down
his target to a training camp in the Yemen that he finds there may be a connection a hell of a lot closer to home.Two
soldiers: Britain's most celebrated military hero and a broken veteran living in the gutters of London. Their paths
last crossed nearly twenty years ago. Now, amidst a hostage crisis in the Middle East, their lives are about to collide
again. And the Strike Back is about to begin. John Porter was involved in a hostage raid in Lebanon in 1989. The raid
went disastrously wrong, several Regiment men died, John spared the life of a Lebanese fighter and blames himself for
the deaths. Struggling to come to terms with the past, John has hit the bottle and is sleeping rough. Colonel Peregrine
Collinson was involved in the same raid. He was awarded a Military Cross and is heralded as a military hero. After the
disastrous raid, their lives couldn't have been further apart. Until now. A hostage crisis in the Middle East draws the
enemies back together for the first time. Who will be the hero this time?You wake up in a dark room with no idea where
you are. You are gagged and forced into a waiting truck. You have done nothing wrong. What would you do? Fourteen-yearold Ben travels to Pakistan on a school exchange programme. Ben and his Pakistani host, Aaarya, find themselves in the
wrong place at the wrong time. They see something they're not supposed to and are kidnapped by some strange men. Caught
up in a terrifying planned terrorist attack that could destroy Southern Afghanistan, killing thousands, Ben and Aarya
are dragged through the most terrifying battleground in the world.From the bestselling author of STRIKE BACK, Chris
Ryan returns with the fourth in this action-packed series. Tough enough? Smart enough? Max will require all his skills
just to stay alive as a Special Forces CadetAn SAS unit codenamed Zero 22,operating covertly in the war-torn badlands
of northern Syria, is ambushed and massacred by a small army of mercenaries dressed like Hell's Angels Danny Black
survives the massacre and back in London learns that his unit was betrayed by a mole feeding high-level military
intelligence to the Russians. Like any SAS man worthy of the name, his first thought is to avenge the men who lost
their lives on the Zero 22 op. He has no hesitation in accepting the mission to assassinate the man responsible for the
death of his mates. Danny finds himself operating with an MI6 officer and together they embark on a high-risk, deniable
mission that will require all Danny's Regiment. As the mission unfolds,however,Danny learns that darker forces are at
play. He realises that what started out as a simple act of revenge is just single play in a conspiracy that will take
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him across continents and pit him against the insidious machinations of the most powerful men in the world.If you love
the Strikeback series, pre-order the thrilling new book, Red Strike, now. Coming February 2019. John Porter, hero of
the original Strikeback novel and TV series returns in an exciting adventure, when old enemies attack the SAS. 1999. A
bitterly cold morning in the Brecon Beacons, and the soldiers trying out for SAS Selection are preparing to face their
toughest test yet. Overseeing the soldiers is John Porter: once a promising young Blade, now a broken man and a drunk,
seeing out his days in the Regiment Training Wing. But before the Fan Dance can begin, six masked gunmen carry out a
devastating attack. Dozens of soldiers are killed. In the aftermath of the massacre, and with a government desperate
for action, Porter and another surviving operator, John Bald, are taken to a secretive briefing in London. Their orders
- to hunt down and kill those responsible for the attack. What follows is a deadly game of kill or be killed as Bald
and Porter lead a Strike Team across Europe on a blood-soaked mission of revenge. But as they draw closer to their
ultimate target, the men discover that there is a greater threat - much closer to homeThe second book in the Chris Ryan
Extreme series. Former SAS hero John Bald is a man at war with himself and fighting a losing battle with the bottle.
But then he is reluctantly thrust back into battle In the race to develop ever more powerful weapons, technology has
become the new frontline in global terrorism. And when one of America's most cutting-edge defence contractors suspects
a sleeper cell operating in its midst, the Firm reaches out to its most cold-blooded son. Bald's mission: kill the
sleeper before they can smuggle top-secret weaponry into the hands of the West's deadliest enemies. But the mission
goes sideways, and Bald is the fall guy. Now he must pursue the sleeper from the ghettos of Florida to the war-torn
streets of Tripoli, in a relentless hunt for the technology and the truth. Shadowed every step of the way by a ruthless
CIA hitman, Bald soon finds that the lines between friend and enemy are blurred, and he'll have to call on all his
warrior instincts to stay alive The Chris Ryan Extreme books take you even further into the heart of the mission with
even more extreme action, more extreme language and more extreme pace. Like Call of Duty or Medal of Honor, you'll feel
part of the team. Chris Ryan Extreme: Night Strike has previously been published as four separate shorter missions. Now
combined in one ebook to keep you at the centre of the action.Three people. Three stories. And a desperate race for
survival in a country caught up in the hell of war. Nick Scott fought in the SAS—the elite Special Forces unit of the
British Army—during the first Gulf War. Captured and tortured, he was left a broken man. His daughter Sarah is a
beautiful young scientist at Cambridge University who appears to have cracked one of the great scientific secrets of
our age—cold fusion. Now, she has vanished. Sarah's longtime on-and-off boyfriend, Jed Bradley, is one of the SAS's
toughest young soldiers. Nick and Jed have never gotten along because Nick doesn't want his daughter dating a soldier.
Deep down, Jed reckons he joined the SAS just to win Nick's approval. Reluctantly, the two men combine their efforts to
rescue Sarah and soon they are caught up in a global power play—a deadly web of intrigue in which Nick and Jed
encounter a traitorous scientist willing to sell out his country; a sinister Arab intent on destroying Western
civilization; and a beautiful but manipulative intelligence agent whose motives are unclear. Nick and Jed must fight
their way through a war-ravaged Iraq as the regime of Saddam Hussein collapses around them. It is a heart-stopping
desperate race to find the woman they both love—and to unlock the secret of the Ultimate WeaponAn explosive Geordie
Sharp novel, from the bestselling author of Ultimate Weapon. Geordie Sharp is asked to undertake an SAS operation so
outrageous that his conscience will barely allow him to carry it out. The ostensible aim of Operation Nimrod is to
train a new Spetznaz unit to combat the threat of the Russian Mafia, but Sharp's orders contain a sinister hidden
agenda. When two SAS men are lifted by Mafia agents, the British authorities' secret weapon is turned against London
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and only Geordie Sharp can save the day. The Kremlin Device is an unremitting police-racing thriller from start to
finish, by Sunday Times top ten bestselling ex-SAS novelist Chris Ryan.The British Army's SAS--the Special Air
Service--is recognized as one of the world's premier special operations units. During the Gulf War, deep behind Iraqi
lines, an SAS team was compromised. A fierce firefight ensued, and the eight men were forced to run for their lives.
Only one, Chris Ryan, escaped capture--by walking nearly 180 miles through the desert for a week. The One That Got Away
is his breathtaking story of extraordinary courage under fire, of narrow escapes, of highly trained soldiers struggling
against the most adverse of conditions, and, above all, of one man's courageous refusal to lie down and die.Danny Black
is a lone wolf on an unofficial mission. He is in the deserts of East Africa looking for his old comrade in arms Spud,
wounded in their last mission and now missing. A wounded British solder is a commodity in these parts Danny recruits a
grizzled ex-Blade to help him, encounters an ex-Mossad mercenary, who is part of the supply chain, and heads for a
showdown with a small Somali army, led by most-wanted Islamist militant Abu Bakr. In the heat of battle Danny
discovers, he is not the lone wolf he thought he was. He begins to wonder, as so many soldiers have before him, is he
just a pawn in a greater game?Some authors just write about it. Chris Ryan has been there, done it, and lived to tell
the tale. Agent 21 is the first in the action-packed adventure series by the real-life SAS hero. When Zak Darke's
parents die in an unexplained mass murder he's left alone in the world. That is until he's sought out by a mysterious
man: 'I work for a government agency,' the man tells him. 'You don't need to know which one. Not yet. All you need to
know is that we've had our eye on you. There's a possibility you could help us in certain . . . operational
situations.' Zak becomes Agent 21. What happened to the 20 agents before him he'll never know. What he does know is
that his life is about to change for ever . . .The sixth book in the Danny Black series by SAS hero and bestselling
author Chris Ryan. The Regiment is beset by a mysterious run of suicides. When Danny Black becomes part of an SAS hit
squad to seek out and eliminate Taliban leaders he has to steel himself for the pressures of a constant round of
killing. What he can't prepare himself for is the accusation that he has massacred an entire family, and an old enemy
in the Military Police is on his tail, determined to put him away.When Ben Tracey sets out with his cousin to spot hen
harriers - a protected bird of prey - he doesn't expect to stumble upon a secret operation. But renegade researchers
are using a military base near the birds' nest site to develop Project Vortex: a project concerned with a top secret,
utterly illegal and highly lethal weapon! As the clock ticks down, Ben and Annie are in a race against time to prevent
disaster. But their enemies are determined to stop them and they will go to any lengthsIn Paris, an elderly man is
assassinated as he takes his morning walk. In the war-torn cities of Syria, government forces wage a bloody war against
their own people. The Russians are propping up the government, the French are backing one rebel fraction and the
British are backing another. And in north Africa, young SAS trooper Danny Black is coming to the end of a gruelling
tour of duty, or so he thinks. Danny has a new mission. An MI6 agent needs to make contact with Syrian rebel forces,
and also with the private military contractors who are - unofficially - training this rebel faction as it struggles to
bring down their government and establish a new regime that will be favourable to British business interests. Danny
will learn who the masters of war, the men who call the shots, really are. Danny discovers a world where death is
dispensed by the highest bidder and individuals will betray anybody if the price is right.From the bestselling author
of STRIKE BACK, Chris Ryan returns with a new action-packed series. Tough enough? Smart enough? Max will require all
his skills just to stay alive as a Special Forces CadetZak Darke is sent on what seems like a straightforward
surveillance op in South Africa but it soon turns into the toughest, most dangerous mission he has ever faced. An old
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enemy has teamed up with a terrifying gang of child soldiers and Zak is caught in the middle. Having travelled to the
heart of the African jungle, will he make it out alive . . . ?Sneak on board an enemy ship. Gather information and then
destroy it A year ago Zak Darke became Agent 21, working undercover for a shadowy government agency. But for now,
training is over. Zak is in seriously deep water.From the bestselling author of STRIKE BACK, Chris Ryan returns with a
new action-packed series. Tough enough? Smart enough? Max will require all his skills just to stay alive as a Special
Forces Cadet The Falkland Islands, South Atlantic Ocean. Intelligence has been received that Argentina is plotting to
invade, but is it reliable? The Special Forces Cadets are sent in to investigate, disguised as nature watchers, but
when they split up to conduct essential research, two of them are captured and imprisoned. Their lives are in grave
danger, but with the main operation at a crucial stage, the others are under orders to leave their friends to their
fate. Can the cadets prevent a war and make it out alive?How to achieve that six-pack for the beach? Copy these
techniques and routines, honed after years of intensive training by this former SAS trainer, combining endurance
training and work-outs with nutrition advice and all-round health maintenance.The first book in the Chris Ryan Extreme
series. Former SAS Warrant Officer Joe Gardner has fought the Regiment's deadliest enemies, in some of the most
desolate places on earth. And he's always won. Now he's about to face his toughest challenge yet. After losing his hand
whilst on a covert operation in Afghanistan, Gardner is forced to stand down from active duty. Now he lives off the
grid. But trouble finds him in the shape of a phone call from an old friend. Ex-Regiment legend John Bald is trapped in
a bullet-ridden favela in Rio de Janeiro and a violent gang is out to kill him. Unless Gardner helps, Bald is a dead
man. What begins as a simple rescue mission soon descends into a desperate struggle for survival as Gardner finds
himself caught up in a conceit that stretches from the slums of Brazil to the frozen steppes of Siberia. Stalked by
elusive MI6 agents and ruthless ex-Blades, Gardner must draw on all his training and instincts to hunt down the hardest
target of all - before disaster strikes The Chris Ryan Extreme books take you even further into the heart of the
mission with more extreme action, more extreme language and more extreme pace. Like Call of Duty or Medal of Honor,
you'll feel part of the team. Chris Ryan Extreme: Hard Target has previously been published as four separate shorter
missions. Now in one ebook to keep you at the centre of the action.'first rate set operational pieces' - Sunday Times A
migrant boat battles through the rough Mediterranean. Its passengers are desperate, starving and scared. They are also
being ruthlessly targeted by the SAS. Islamic State militants are smuggling themselves into Europe using these boats.
Only by locating such men before they make it into the UK can the Regiment stop them committing their acts of terror on
British soil. When one of these migrants reveals plans for a sickening Christmas Day atrocity in London, SAS operative
Danny Black is tasked with infiltrating the most dangerous theatre of war in the world: Islamic State heartland. There,
he and his team must lift a brutal IS commander - the only man who knows all the details of the London attack. The
commander surrounds himself with vicious militants and a harem of sex slaves whom he treats in the most sadistic ways
imaginable. And his jihadi wife is, if possible, even more abominable than him. As Danny pits himself against the
violent thugs of the Islamic State, he learns that it is not just the UK that is under threat. His very presence on the
mission has put at risk the safety of those closest to him. And he discovers that there are greater forces at work
here, who do not care if the innocent live or die. Now there is nothing Danny will not do, no line he will not cross,
to protect his family. Whether that makes him a good soldier or a bad soldier he neither knows nor cares. Because as he
is fast learning, it is sometimes impossible to tell the difference between the two. And as every SAS soldier is
trained to understand, the worst threats often come from the most unexpected placesTourism Management: managing for
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change is a complete synthesis of tourism, from its beginnings through to the major impacts it has on today's global
community, the environment and economy. Provocative and stimulating, it challenges the conventional thinking and
generates reflection, thought and debate. This bestselling book is now in its third edition and has been fully revised
and updated to include complete set of brand new case studies, a new four colour page design to enhance learning and
improved online companion resources packed with must have information to assist in learning and teaching. Tourism
Management covers the fundamentals of tourism, introducing the following key concepts: * The development of tourism *
Tourism supply and demand * Sectors involved: transport, accommodation, government * The future of tourism: including
forecasting and future issues affecting the global nature of tourism In a user-friendly, handbook style, each chapter
covers the material required for at least one lecture within a degree level course. Written in a jargon-free and
engaging style, this is the ultimate student-friendly text, and a vital introduction to this exciting, ever-changing
area of study. The text is also accompanied by a companion website packed with extra resources for both students and
lecturers, including learning outcomes for each chapter, multiple choice questions, links to sample chapters of related
titles and journal articles for further reading, as well as downloadable PowerPoint materials ad illustrations from the
text. Accredited lecturers can request access to download additional material by going to http://textbooks.elsevier.com
to request access.A deadly, adrenalin-fuelled thriller from multi-bestselling author of Ultimate Weapon. Five Men. One
Robbery. A deadly game of greed, revenge and betrayal is about to begin. Fresh out of the SAS, Matt Browning is down on
his luck. He owes $500,000. If he doesn't get the money soon, he dies. From nowhere, he is offered a lifeline. A hit on
al-Queda, sanctioned and helped by MI5. Matt gathers a small team of former SAS men to steal $10 million in gold and
diamonds from the world's most deadly terrorist organisation. MI5 will give them all the equipment and information they
need. No charges will ever be pressed. Matt thinks it's the perfect crime. Safe, quick, and patriotic. But after the
money is stolen, the killing starts. Someone is taking down the members of the team one by one. A silent, expert
assassin is stalking the team, gruesomely murdering both them and their families. And Matt knows that he's next. Greed
is an explosive story of what happens when terrorism, money, love and jealously combust - an explosively violent tale
from the established master of the military thriller.Five kids, Alex, Li, Paulo, Hex and Amber, are marooned on a
desert island where they must face the ultimate test - survival! Killer komodo dragons, sharks and modern day pirates
are amongst the dangers they face. Can the five bond as a team - and stay alive?
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